
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Result of the selection Process for the Supervision and Management of
the Renovation Project of the Royal Thai Official Residence

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that the selection process for

the supervision and management of the renovation project of the Royal rhai offrcial
Residence has been completed.

In this regard, the Royal Thai Embassy would like to announce the result

of the process whereby Earthworld Architects company has been selected for the

supervision and management of the renovation project of the Royal rhai official
Residence.


